
WEATHER NOTICE:  Briefing 2:  We continue to monitor multiple weather hazards that may impact the area 

over the course of this week: 
 Week of 7.25.23  
Posted:  7.26.23 at 9:00 am  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 Current Heat Hazards -THURSDAY & FRIDAY 

 
 

 

Severe Weather and Excessive Rainfall 
Outlook for THURSDAY 
 
1) Scattered thunderstorms are forecast to develop 
across the region Thursday afternoon or evening. The 
Storm Prediction Center has maintained the previous 
outlook for Thursday, with most of our area at a SLIGHT 
risk for severe thunderstorms. There is also a 
MARGINAL risk of excessive rainfall which may lead to 
flash flooding. While the exact timing and coverage of 
these threats remain a bit unclear at this time, any 
thunderstorms will be capable of producing locally 
damaging winds, hail, and heavy rainfall. 
 

Maximum Forecast Heat Indices for 
THURSDAY & FRIDAY 
 
2) Building heat is expected through Friday with heat 
indices forecast to reach the 100° to 105°+ range 
beginning Thursday. Friday is still forecast to be the 
hottest day of the heat wave, although hot and humid 
conditions will persist through Saturday. A cold front 
will bring cooler weather by Sunday. Heat Advisories 
and an Excessive Heat Watch have been issued for 
portions of the area. Additional Heat Advisories will 
likely be needed for Delmarva and far southern New 
Jersey in future forecast updates. 
 


